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May 6, 2015 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Equipment Authorization Division 
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Authorization, Confidentiality, Declarations, Certification Application - FCC ID: UZ7MC9590 
 
 
To the Commission: 
 

     Long-Term Confidentiality 
 

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of Commission’s rules (47CFR§§0.457, 
0.459), we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachments as confidential 
document from public disclosure indefinitely. 
 

     Operational Description  
 
Above mentioned document contains detailed system and equipment description are considered as 
proprietary information in operation of the equipment. The public disclosure of above documents 
might be harmful to our company and would give competitor an unfair advantage in the market. 

 
 

     POWER OF ATTORNEY 

 

Please be notified that we, Zebra Technologies Corporation, have assigned Daniel Lee of Bureau 

Veritas Consumer Products Services (H.K.) Ltd., Taoyuan Branch (BV CPS Taoyuan) of Taiwan as 

being responsible for this project and to sign the form 731 and other documentation. 

 

Any and all acts carried out by Daniel Lee of BV CPS Taoyuan, on the matters of relating to all 

processes required in the FCC matters and any communication needed with the national authority, 

shall have the same legal authority as acts on our own behalf. 

 

We further certifies that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in 47 CFR 

Ch. 1.2002 (b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to 

section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 U.S.C. 835(a). 

 

This authorization is limited to the following product: FCC ID: UZ7MC9590 

 

Please send any acknowledgement or response to Daniel Lee of BV CPS Taoyuan directly. 
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     CIIPC Declaration 

 

We, Zebra Technologies Corporation, hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible for this 

CIIPC application of FCC ID: UZ7MC9590, originally granted on 05/21/2009. Now we would like to 

modify the authorized equipment to update 5 GHz operation under the New UNII rules. 

 

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed. Also, the change does 

not have any impact on the approved radio parameter such as power, frequency range, modulation 

etc.  

 

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Regards,  

 
Mark S. Luksich 

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering  

Zebra Technologies Corporation 

Tel: +631-738-5134 

E-mail: Mark.Luksich@zebra.com 

 


